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Meeting Reminder...
We wanted to remind everyone again that there 
is no meeting this Wednesday, November 26th.  
Our meeting has been rescheduled for Wednesday, 
December 3rd at 4:00 p.m. at the Irvine Chamber 
office.  We hope to see you there!

ICCBE Welcomes 15th Member
Last week, our Group 1 membership reached 15!  
Jan Gissel, owner of the Irvine Computer MOMS 
franchise and who has been with us since our first 
meeting, is our newest member.  Welcome, Jan!  You 
can read about Jan’s business at the top of Page 2 of 
the October 27th edition of The Update.

Meeting Dates
Remember, we are skipping some weeks because of 
the holidays.  Our new schedule is as follows:
December 3rd   January 7th
December 17th  January 21st

We’ve All Met H.D.
Whether at Irvine Chambermasters, or at the ICC 
Business Exchange, chances are you’ve met H.D.  If 
you don’t remember, all I need to tell you is that he 
is the solar energy guy and if you’ve met him, you’ll 
remember him.  H.D. has done a wonderful job of 
branding himself as a spokesperson for renewable 
energy.  H.D. Boesch has a B.S. in Mathematics 
and an M.S. in Physics and Computer Technology 
from the University Hamburg, Germany.  He worked 
26 years in Semiconductor and Telecommunication: 
Training Manager at Intel, Marketing Director at 
Hitachi and LSI Logic, Vice President of Marketing at 
ES2 - European Silicon Structures, Vice President of 
Marketing and Engineering at Thesys Semiconductor, 
President and CEO at Verysys Design Automation.  
H.D. changed gears in 2001 following his passion 
for renewable energy.  He is President of The 
Solar Experts and Vice President of Marketing and 
Engineering at REVCO Solar Engineering.

What Should I Submit?
I bring this topic up following H.D.’s bio because it is 
a great example of something to submit for inclusion 
in The Update.  H.D. just happened to run across this 
bio and emailed it to me to see if it was something 
along the lines of what I was looking for in an 
open submission for The Update.  In fact, it was 
perfect.  Basically, we would be happy to receive and 
include in The Update, anything that would help the 
members to learn more about you as an individual, 
or your business and any important part of what your 
business does.  You can email your submissions to 
william@quietlyworking.net.

Submitted Everything?
I just want to make sure that we get everything we 
need from the members.  If you haven’t gotten all of 
these things to us, please send them as soon as you 
can or bring them to the next meeting...

1. Your Initial Bio Paragraph About You & Your 
Company
2. A paragraph or two, or a list of bullet points that 
showcase one of the areas that you do business in.
3. A quick “elevator” statement about your business.
4. A hard copy of your business card.

Thank You Very Much
Your ICC Business Exchange Administrative Staff 
just wanted to take a minute to thank you for helping 
to make the Business Exchange a planning success!  
With our planning stages complete, we are now 
looking forward to getting the group functioning in 
a way that will keep leads flowing to the members.  
We thank you for your participation and hope that 
the Business Exchange will be a profitable and 
worthwhile venture for you.
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Comments, Questions, Concerns?
Email Us At

william@quietlyworking.net


